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City of Lakeview Heights 
385 Circle Drive 

Morehead, KY  40351 
 

MEETING OF THE CITY COMMISSION  
TUESDAY, MARCH 6, 2018 

 
 
 

A meeting of the City Commission was held at the Robert Stivers Community Building, 385 Circle 
Drive, Lakeview Heights, with the following present: 
 
Commission Members Present:    Others Present: 
David Bolt, Mayor       Jennifer Bolt 
Sam Mason, Commissioner Peggy Stinson 
Jim Fluty, Commissioner      Magistrate Darrell Glover 
Bob Camuel, Commissioner  
 
Commission Members Absent: 
Eddie Sorrell, Commissioner 
        
CALL TO ORDER 
Mayor Bolt called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  
 
MINUTES 
Commissioner Fluty made a motion to accept the previous meeting minutes as presented.  
Commissioner Mason made a second to the motion and the motion carried. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
Magistrate Glover discussed a date for the opening of the new County Jail facility and stated 
there have been last minute changes that have delayed opening.  He also  mentioned the 
possibility of new jobs in the area.  There was a brief conversation about the “Last Mile” 
connectivity project. 
     
OLD BUSINESS 

 Discussion of Nominees for Board of Zoning Adjustment 

 This item will carry to the meeting next month.   

 

Other Old Business 

None 

 

 

 



  Minutes 03/06/18 
 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

 
 Treasurer’s Report 

The monthly Financial Report was presented by the Treasurer.  Commissioner Camuel 
made a motion to accept the report as presented.  Commissioner Mason made a second 
to the motion and the motion carried. 

 
Other New Business 
Louise and Holly Lamb are again hosting the Annual Easter Egg Hunt for the City.  
Commissioner Mason made a motion to allocate funds of up to $250.00 for this event.  
Commissioner Fluty made a second to the motion and the motion carried. 
 
After discussion and setting the date of June 9, 2018 for the Annual Community Yard Sale, 
Commissioner Camuel made a motion to allocate funds to cover the cost for the 
advertising.  With a second by Commissioner Fluty, the motion carried. 
 
Mayor Bolt thanked Commissioner Fluty and his wife Sophie for delivering newsletters to 
the residents of the City.   
 
Commissioner Mason made a motion to provide funding for the training of Zoning 
Committee members as has been done in the past.  Commissioner Fluty made a second to 
the motion and the motion carried. 
 
Commissioner Mason asked about any zoning or building restrictions for a resident to 
build a small kennel for their dog.   After discussion it was decided there would be no 
issue with a small kennel for personal use, but that a kennel for breeding was not 
acceptable. 
 
 

With no further business pending and through unanimous consent the meeting was adjourned at 
6:40 p.m. 
 
 
 
________________________________             __________________________________ 
David Bolt, Mayor     Jennifer Bolt, City Clerk/Treasurer  


